

Dear Parents/Carers.

At Tower Hill, we learn about Christian and non-Christian festivals as part of our R.E. curriculum. As some of you may know the Hindu festival of 'Holi' will be celebrated this year on the 1^{st} and 2^{nd} March.

We very much value learning through first hand experiences and so would like to have our own 'Holi' Festival on Friday 2nd March 2018. We would like to encourage the children to come to school dressed in brightly coloured clothes as 'Holi' is also known as the 'Festival of Colour'.

A range of colourful activities will be completed in each classroom and we will be taking lots of photographs to share our experience with you through the website.

If you celebrate Holi in your home and you would like to share your experience in school with us, please come and see me before or after school.

If you have any queries or questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Mrs Cartlidge

Pastoral Care Manager

